
Jigawa State Government Ministry of Education, Science and Technology, Dutse 

Addendum 

Re- Invitation for Pre-Qualification and Tender of Contract for Senior Secondary 

Schools within the State 

Contractors who purchased pre-qualification and tender forms in respect of the above 

mentioned contract, are hereby notified that the bid opening of the tender scheduled to hold on 

Monday 3rdOctober 2016 has been postponed due to the public holiday of the 1st October, 

2016. The bid opening will now hold on Monday 10th October, 2016 by 12 noon at the 

Conference room of the Ministry. 

The management regrets the inconveniences the postponement may cause the participants. 

  

Singed, 

Ado Adamu. DOW 

For: Hon Commissioner 

 


